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REPORT OF THE TEACHER-TRAINING NATURE CONSERVATION WORKSHOP. 

Thirty-five participants were in attendance, including five university undergraduates, on 
industrial training to the A.P Leventis Research Institute. The aim of the workshop was to 
increase the number and capacity of teachers in nature conservation teaching. Various 
issues relating to nature and conservation were taught and discussed, and updates of school 
nature clubs appraised. Challenges facing school projects were also discussed, and possible 
solutions and ideas shared. The high point of the meeting was the formation of a school 
network of nature clubs to help in information dissemination, idea sharing and 
environmental communication platforms.  Certificates of participation were awarded to 
each participant at the end of the workshop. 

  

 

 


